
January 22nd, 2019 

Stephanie Paparella 
Legislative Coordinator 
Office of the City Clerk 
City of Hamilton 

Re: Request for FCM Support – Ontario Pilot Project for Funding Formula 
Partnership, AODA Infrastructure Renewal Projects 

Dear Stephanie, 

Thank you for your correspondence of September 14th, 2018, requesting that FCM 
formally endorse the City of Hamilton’s request to the Province of Ontario to be 
considered for a pilot project with respect to a funding formula partnership, as it 
relates AODA infrastructure renewal projects. 

In order to be considered by our Board of Directors, resolution submissions must 
focus on issues that are the direct responsibility or concern of Canadian 
municipalities at a national level and fall within the jurisdiction of the federal 
government. As the pilot project in question pertains to an area of exclusive 
provincial jurisdiction in Ontario, FCM is unable to weigh in on the issue to offer its 
support at this time. 

For additional information about FCM’s resolutions process, please refer to our 
Procedures for Resolutions. 

If you or your staff have any questions or require further information, please contact 
Matt Gemmel, Manager of Policy and Research, at 613-907-6390 or 
mgemmel@fcm.ca . 

Sincerely, 

Vicki-May Hamm  
Mairesse, Ville de Magog 
FCM President 
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